
Action Points from the Pre-Inquiry Meeting on 20th March 2024. 

At the Pre-inquiry meeting the Commission agreed a revised timetable which will be 

published on our website. Also, several Departments agreed to supply information to the 

Commission to assist in the conducting of the conjoined public local inquiries. The 

information requested is detailed below. Once the information has been received it will be 

uploaded to the Commission’s website under the Inquiries tab.  

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs and Northern Ireland 

Environment Agency (DAERA & NIEA) agreed to supply by 3rd April 2024: 

• Correspondence detailing acknowledgement or receipt of applications for AIL 2020 

0105, AIL 2020 0106, TrC 080/20_1 and TrC 081/20_1, which should detail the date 

of receipt of the applications.  

• Copies of the newspaper advertisements for applications for AIL 2020 0105, AIL 2020 

0106, TrC 080/20_1 and TrC 081/20_1. 

• Correspondence between DAERA and DfI Rivers confirming that the Water Ponds do 

not constitute Controlled Reservoirs. 

• Documentation clarifying all extensions of time agreed for the abstraction and 

impoundment licence applications and discharge consent applications. 

• All documentation and correspondence with applicant in setting parameters for 

discharge consents and pre application discussions. 

• Any other consent to discharge approvals, drawings and background papers, 

monitoring and on-going correspondence for the site. 

 

Department of Infrastructure (DfI) Roads agreed to supply by 27th March 2024: 

• Copies of newspaper advertisements as they appeared in the required papers in 

2016 & 2021. 

• DfI Roads’ Rural Needs Assessment 

• DfI Roads’ Equality Assessment 

 


